
 15 October 2019

Parliamentary  Enquiry into 5G

Dear Committee Secretariat,

My name is Elizabeth Hazel Green and I am concerned  with the speed of which 
5G is being rolled out in Australia.

At first I thought it was only about “speed”  of  downloads which is what is being 
sold to us , and how it is a good thing ,being none the wiser ,I  thought nothing of 
it.

Having read many articles and reports  from here and abroad and how it has 
affected  the town of Gateshead  in the U K , where  insects, birds and trees are 
dying from the effects of 5G,it  made me  research further, and have joined local 
and international groups that share information on 5G.

Australia is a beautiful country with its unique flora and fauna , it would be 
devastating  to see our wild life fall from the skies.

Therefore as an Australian citizen  I have the right to know whether the next 
generation, wifi /communication/network, which actually relies on small cell 
towers in close proximity, to our houses, schools, hospitals , shopping malls , and 
aged care homes causes cancer and other health issues.

Yours sincerely

Elizabeth H Green
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